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Hello 5th grade parents, we hope this communication finds you safe and well during these uncertain times. We wanted to touch base and give you some information on what your child’s instruction will look like going forward for the foreseeable future. Starting on Monday we will upload a weekly instructional schedule for your child to follow at their own pace. Instructions and links to videos and activities will all be on one document for your convenience. 

We will be using a site called Seesaw to post all lessons and information. This site is free. You will get an email from your child’s homeroom teacher with a class code, please sign your child(ren) up today. If they have more than one teacher you can add the additional teachers to your account. Each homeroom teacher will load lessons for ALL SUBJECTS so it will only be one document for you to access. 

We will have daily “office hours” where we will respond to emails and hold conferences if necessary. Our daily hours will be 1-3pm. If you email us after 3 we will respond the next day during office hours. On Mondays and Fridays we will check-in with the students as necessary via email, phone call, Remind or virtual chat. We are working on setting up a way for the students to schedule a check-in if they would like (more to come on that). 

This transition will be a learning curve for all of us so we apologize in advance for any mistakes and we ask for your patience and cooperation as we work together to make distance learning our new normal.

The great news for 5th grade students is that since we were only a few weeks from taking the STAAR assessments we have covered the TEKS. That means our content will be review. Each week the students will be reviewing a concept previously covered this school year in each subject. We have no information on how or if grades will be taken, we are waiting on direction from the district for that.

We have been working hard to get things up and running, we miss the kiddos and want to get them back into a routine of learning and exploring.

Please reach out with any questions or concerns, we are here to assist! The Lovett community is a strong one and we know we will get through this together.
You can reach us via email or Remind, that contact information remains the same. In case you need them, our email addresses are below.
Acruz8@houstonisd.org
kcyr@houstonisd.org
elocand1@houstonisd.org
ewilli21@houstonisd.org

We look forward to reconnecting with the students next week! Instruction begins on Tuesday, March 31. Our lessons will be uploaded to Seesaw on Monday evening.

Stay safe – 
Mrs. Cruz, Ms. Cyr. Mr. Locander, Mrs. Williams

